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I strongly oppose this bill. In case of the vacancy of a Senator position the governor 

should NOT be the obe to appount a person to fill the position. That responsibility lies 

with the people of the state of Oregon who are the constituents. This should be solely 

done by special election. 

 

Thank you. 

  


